From: Gerry Macartney

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 9:10 AM

To: Martin, Jackie

**Cc:** Paul Way Kristen Duever **Subject:** City's Bicycle Committee

Jackie: As Committee Secretary for the London's Bicycle Committee could I please request that you remove Ian Dantzer as the Chamber's representative to the committee. Ian finds himself unable to commit to this important initiative owing to his extremely busy schedule. He wanted me to pass along his appreciation for what the committee is accomplishing and extends his regrets for no longer being able to participate. Thank you

**Gerry Macartney** | London Chamber of Commerce | Chief Executive Officer | phone 519-432-7551 x 30 | 101-244 Pall Mall Street, London, ON, N6A 5P6



